
Possible Quorum 

 

NOTICE TOWN OF WOOD RIVER 

Road Tour 

Thursday April 17th at 9:00 a.m. 

 

The Town will be having a Road Review on April 17th at 9:00 a.m. All parties will meet at the 
Wood River Town Hall. 

 

In compliance with the State of Wisconsin Open Meetings Law requirements, public notice 
is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Town of Wood River Town Board will attend 
the road review scheduled for Thursday April 17, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. No discussion of Town 
business will take place at this proceeding, except discussion of roads.  

 

 

Town Clerk 

Marjean Legler 

 

 

 


